CHAMBER of COMMERCE
of GREATER KANSAS CITY

107 W. 10™ Street
Kansas City, MO 64105
1-22-21

Dear Mayor Lucas and KCMO City Council,

The Hispanic Chamber of Commerce of Greater Kansas City is a 44-year-old organization that
has been focused on engaging, connecting, and developing the Hispanic business community
within the entire KC metro area. Our members are dedicated to our mission and values, and
always make sure to promote the goals that will help Kansas City grow in a positive way.

McCownGordon Construction has been a member of the Hispanic Chamber of Commerce for
over 5 years. In that time, they have repeatedly proven their commitment to Minority and
Women Owned Businesses and our mission of advancing the business community in the KC
metro area. It has been an honor to work together to advance our mission and positively impact
our local economy and our community.

The Hispanic Chamber of Commerce endorses McCownGordon Construction for the new
Barney Allis Plaza Redevelopment Project. McCownGordon has a commitment to Supplier
Diversity to ensure that their projects exceed the goals of the client.

We would ask for your support of McCownGordon in the procurement of this contract.
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Carlos Goniez

President/CEO
Hispanic Chamber of Commerce of Greater Kansas City



